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Legislative committees. In 2008, the Special  Committee on a New Comprehensive 
Transportation Plan, seven senators and nine representatives, was directed to study the need 
for  a  new  comprehensive  transportation  plan.  It  conducted  hearings  in  Topeka,  Wichita, 
Overland Park, Garden City, and Pittsburg and concluded such a plan was necessary. Its report, 
which includes a summary of all the testimony received, is available here [PDF link]. 

The 2008 Joint Committee on Economic Development studied the economic impact of a 
new comprehensive transportation plan and found KDOT including future economic value of 
projects in its analyses. Its report is available here [PDF link]. The report includes a summary of 
cost-benefit analyses of selected projects 1995-2004.

The  2009  Special  Committee  on  Transportation,  which  included  7  senators  and  11 
representatives,  further  studied options for  additional  funding for  transportation.  Its  report 
is available here [PDF link].

http://www.kslegresearch.org/KLRD-web/Publications/Resources/Documents/TransportationVision/RptsAssocT-Wrks/2008SpecialCommitteeNewComprehensiveTransportationPlan.pdf
http://www.kslegresearch.org/KLRD-web/Publications/Resources/Documents/TransportationVision/RptsAssocT-Wrks/2008JointCommitteeEconomicDevelopment-TransportationTopics.pdf
http://www.kslegresearch.org/KLRD-web/Publications/Resources/Documents/TransportationVision/RptsAssocT-Wrks/2009SpecialCommitteeTransportationfunding.pdf



